







PUBLIC HEARING
RE-ZONING REQUEST
LITTLETON BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held by the Littleton Board of Commissioners at the Littleton Town Hall, 112 E. South Main Street, on Monday, May 8, 2023, at 6:30 p.m.  The purpose of the hearing is to consider a REZONING request from Wilfred Isles, Jr. on parcel #07-02227 and #07-00353 (202 W. North Main Street) owned by Wilfred Isles, Jr. to Commercial from Residential R-15.  Anyone requiring special assistance should contact the Town Clerk at (252) 586-2709, during business hours. 

							Josie G. Jones, Town Clerk 







The Town of Littleton is an equal opportunity provider, and employer.


